
A Fresh Cut on Flowers 
Inspired by the artistry of Mary Miller Veazie 
Exhibition Dates: Friday, May 12–Saturday, June 10, 2023 

Opening Reception: 6 p.m., Friday, May 12 

Boro Art Crawl Reception: 5–8 p.m., Thursday, June 8 

 
 

 
 
 

Church Street Gallery (CSG) announces A Fresh Cut on Flowers, a juried exhibit of creative expression 
from a variety of 2-Dimensional and 3-Dimensional media with a spring or floral theme, whether abstract 
or representational. The show opens with a reception at 6 p.m., Friday, May 12, 2023. The public is 
invited and encouraged to stop by, meet the artists and view the artwork. 

For questions, directions, and other information about A Fresh Cut on Flowers, email: 
ChurchStreetGallery@outlook.com or call (615) 893-8536. 

• And join us at 5 p.m., Thursday, June 8, 2023, during The Boro Art Crawl when we’ll announce the 
exhibit’s recipients of the Jurors’ Best in Show and the Community’s Best in Show, i.e., votes from gallery 
patrons, visitors, social media, and other forms of selection. The Artist’s work selected for Jurors’ Best in 
Show will receive up to $500.00. And the Artist’s work chosen by the public’s vote will receive $100.00 
and dinner for four at The Alley on Main, https://alleyonmain.com/.  

124 N. Church Street 
Murfreesboro TN 37130 
 

https://churchstreetgalleryboro.com/
mailto:ChurchStreetGallery@outlook.com
https://alleyonmain.com/

	A Fresh Cut on Flowers
	Inspired by the artistry of Mary Miller Veazie


